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King County invites you to attend community meetings to learn about the installation of a new gravity sewer
pipeline extending from 32nd Avenue West to the County’s new pollution control facility under construction in
the Smith Cove/Terminal 91 area.

kg King County For more information visit: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd
Department of For special accommodations, contact Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502
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